Meeting of the Deputy Prime Minister
Oleg Serebrian with Thomas Lenk,
Head of Division Ukraine, Moldova,
Black Sea Cooperation, Federal
Foreign Office

On June 24, 2024, Deputy Prime Minister for Reintegration Oleg Serebrian met with
Thomas Lenk, Head of Division Ukraine, Moldova, Black Sea Cooperation, Federal
Foreign Office.

During the meeting, the current state of the negotiation process on the Transnistrian
settlement was discussed, views were exchanged on the interaction between Chisinau
and Tiraspol within the framework of existing dialogue formats and the priorities of the
Moldovan authorities in the field of the country's reintegration policies.

Deputy Prime Minister Oleg Serebrian expressed gratitude to the German official for
fruitful cooperation in various areas of mutual interest, including the Transnistrian file,
expressing satisfaction for maintaining bilateral relations at a high level and their
advancement from the perspective of the assumption by the Republic of Moldova of
the strategic objective of European integration.




